
 

 

 

 

  

27th June, 2025 

2018 
We would like to extend our sincere thanks to everyone who attended our Sports Day on Tuesday. It was a 

fantastic event, and we were incredibly proud of all the children for their enthusiasm and achievements. 

A special thank you goes to the Friends of Thorndon School for their hard work in organising the Summer 

Fayre. Thank you to Fun Zone Inflatables & Party Rentals for donating the bouncy castles and to Palfrey & 

Co for the meat for the BBQ.  

It was a pleasure to see so many of you there and to witness our community coming together to enjoy the 

day. 

This is a particularly busy time of year in school, with a range of activities taking place, including transition 

days, end-of-year productions, taster sessions for new pupils, and preparations for the Year 6 leavers' 

service, to name just a few. 

With so much happening, children may feel more tired than usual at the end of the school day. We kindly 

ask parents to be mindful of this and to ensure their child has the opportunity to rest and recharge. 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary… 

3rd July – Holly Class, forest school 
8th July – Year 5, Open Afternoons at Hartismere 
9th July – Year 6, Leavers Trip 
10th July – Holly Class, forest school 
14th July – Whole School, Homework Showcase 
16th July – Thorndon Values Launch 
17th July – Summer production 
       performances:  1.30pm & 5.30pm  
20th July – Walking Treasure Hunt around Thorndon (see 
poster for details) 
21st July – Year 6 Leavers Service 
22nd July – Last day of term 

3rd September – First day of Autumn Term 
 

Breakfast Club reminder… 

Change for Breakfast Club 
booking Premier Education - 
Premier Education who run our 
Breakfast club are now needing 
you to book your child on to 
Breakfast Club through their 
website.  
https://family.premier-
education.com/add-
course/900301  
Please continue to pay via Arbor. 

 

Summer Term after school clubs  

Just a reminder that all after school clubs will finish on Thursday 17th July.  
There will be no after school clubs on Monday 21st or Tuesday 22nd July.  

 
 Playground Equipment – Thank you 

After years of planning and fundraising (Thank you FOTS) we are delighted that our new outdoor playground 
equipment has now been installed. We think it looks amazing and more importantly the children are happy! 
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Our designated safeguarding Lead is Ms Hannah Meadowcroft.  

Alternative DSL – Mr Daryl Jones and Mrs Bell-Tye  

Our safeguarding governor is Mrs Gooderham. 

Please report any safeguarding concerns to a member of the team via 

the school office or by speaking to our safeguarding leads: 01379 

678392.  

Thank you  

 

 

    

    
 

 
 

 

 

Summer Heatwave Reminder 

• Send your child in with a refillable water 
bottle every day 

• Apply a high factor sun cream before your 
child comes to school each day 

• Send your child in with a sun hat to wear 
when they are outside 


